
From:   Piotr Machocki   

To:   Hung Le   
Date:   August 11, 2021

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 1295-EX-ST-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hi Mr. Le,

The STA extension application has been corrected and the AFTRCC pre-coordination has been
uploaded.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions.

Thank you,

Marjorie Spivak
Womble Bond Dickinson (US) LLP
202-857-4538


